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 I am putting forward this request to dedicate a square to honor Robert Bradford White.   
This was approved at the Natick Veterans Council Meeting in September 2018.
Robert was a Korean War Veteran serving with the Marine Corps from 1949 to 1953.   Robert 
raised his family at 13 Beverly Road in East Natick.
Robert was a long time Natick DPW Heavy Equipment Operator.
Robert and his wife Elaine were a huge part of the building of Moran Park as it looks today.  
They were a part of a small group of us to make Moran Park the Memorial Park it is today.   
Starting with the Vietnam and ending with the WWI.
This is fitting to do this year with the 100th Anniversary of the end of WWI.
Robert’s decorations include the following:  Korean Service Medal w/2 stars, United Nations 
Service Medal, National Defense Service Ribbon and the Purple Heart for wounds during 
combat.
We are hoping to do the dedication at the corner of Melvin and Beverley Roads.
The date we are requesting is October 27th at noon.
Robert was a Sergeant in the Marines on discharge in 1953.

Thank you

Paul E. Carew

GOD BLESS AMERICA, LAND OF THE FREE AND HOME OF THE BRAVE

Phone:         508-647-6545 cell 508-745-8893
Ms. Young:  508-647-6400 ext 1900
Fax:              508-647-6549    
Email:      pcarew@natickma.org         “We fought together now let’s build together”






